# St. William Campus

October 5, 2022

#### **Included In This Packet**

Book-It Parent Letter & October Calendar Immunization Information – for students needing updates



### Waukesha Catholic BOOKIT! Program

Yes, the Pizza Hut BOOKIT! Program is back! This is a monthly incentive program to encourage students to read outside of the regular school day. Beginning October 1st through March 31st students K-6th grade can earn a free personal pan pizza and entry to the \$10,000 college scholarship from Pizza Hut just for reading!

Each month the students will receive a new calendar. Color in any day you read 20 minutes. At the end of the month bring it back to school to receive your free

pizza! Please be sure to put your name/teacher to make sure you get your reward!

What reading qualifies? All reading outside of school counts! This includes reading for homework, reading for pleasure, and for those little ones, having an adult or older sibling read to them!

If you have any questions regarding this program please feel free to contact me, Julie Brock at <a href="mailto:jer.jules.brock@gmail.com">jer.jules.brock@gmail.com</a>. Also this year, they are fully digital. To receive your coupons electronically please let me know you are wishing to register and I can sign you up!

Looking forward to a great & successful reading year!

## **School Photos and Yearbook Orders**

Retake Day is scheduled for October 14<sup>th</sup>. This retake day is for any student who missed Picture Day in August or who would like a retake. Photo packages must be returned for those wishing a retake. Please return those packages before October 14<sup>th</sup> so that we know you would like a retake.

Pictures are scheduled in the morning, Friday October 14<sup>th</sup>. This will be a non-uniform day for those students who did not get their pictures taken during Packet Turn-In Day in August and for those getting retakes.

If you did not have a chance to order this year's student photos, use the link below!

Use this link to purchase picture packages or yearbooks: http://scholastic-reflections.hhimagehost.com/732822SC

Use the link above to order original OR retake day photos. The last image on file will be used to fulfill your order.



This is your last chance to order a yearbook for the 2022-2023 school year.

Please make sure your order is in by 10/28/2022, to ensure your child receives a yearbook this year.

Only pre-ordered yearbooks are guaranteed.

### **Dress for the Weather**

Fall has arrived! Be sure that your student/s dress for the weather. Students will go outside for recess unless there is inclement weather. Please label their outerwear. This makes finding forgotten items easier to return.





# **Reminder**

October 6 & 7 No School

October 20 Early Release - Conferences 1pm - 8pm at SMC October 21 No School – Conferences 8am – noon at SMC